
From: Soura, Christian
To: kthomas@oepp.sc.gov <kthomas@oepp.sc.gov>

Date: 4/25/2012 1:23:41 PM
Subject: Correspondence

                Could you please have 120973 and 101945 moved to Hal's correspondence list?  I gave those to him a little 
while ago.  I think I still have the other one.  Thanks.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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